
Uniquely Ugandan 

In the culture here in 
Uganda, it is acceptable for 

men and women to hold 
hands in public, if  they have 
begun dating.  Once married 
though, it is not acceptable to 

hold each other's hands in 
public.
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Prayer Requests 
• Bible translation works 

in Runyankore and 
Lhukonzo 

• Preaching point in 
Kyisanyarazi 

• New church plant in 
Kajwenge 

• New churches in 
Kyinyayobyo and 
Ribweryakyona 

• Mountain ministry 
• Marcus, Kendra, and 

Kirsten adjusting to life 
in the US 

• Faithfulness of  those 
leading in the churches 
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Africa Dir. Eric Bohman

  We started the year off  with our week-long TBI with about 
85 in attendance.  The material being taught that week was 
Handling Finances Biblically.  It was an amazing course and 
even many of  our national pastors (who helped teach the 
course) said it was a great time of  learning for them as well. 
  The three main goals of  this course were: 1) to help them 
become debt free, 2) to help them be able to take care of  their 
families, and then 3) to be able to give more to the work of  the 
Lord.  We praise the Lord for those who have already begun 
to apply the teaching. 
  The week after that we had our graduation and ordination 
service.  Because several involved in these two things are 
coming from the mountains and transportation costs can be 
high, we decided to have both services in one. 
  There were four graduates from Rwenzori Baptist 
College (Moses, DeoGracious, Fredrick, Ssuuna).  We 
praise the Lord for these four men who are already serving the 
Lord but now have finished their academic requirements for 
the college. 
  We also had an ordination service for two of  our men 
(Alfred, Happy).  These men graduated from Bible college 
two years ago and have been faithfully serving the Lord since.  
One is pastoring a church in the mountain village of  Kabiriti 
and the other is planning to go to the border town of  Bwera 
and plant a church.  It is exciting to see the call of  God on the 
lives of  these men, and we look forward to seeing how God 
will continue to use them. 
  We were also blessed to have our annual BIMI meeting 
again.  This is a time when all BIMI missionaries in East 
Africa get together for some preaching and fellowship.  This 
is a very important time of  refreshing, not only for 
the men, but also for our wives as well as they are able 
get around other missionary wives and enjoy fellowship that 
most do not have during the year. 
  In February, we had our couples conference with 28 
couples in attendance.  It was a blessing to be able to teach 
them about how we should incorporate the love of  God into 
our marriages.  We had some serious teaching along with 
some fun games and good food. 
  We are thankful for these couples who are willing to go 
against certain areas of  their culture in order to have homes 
and families that bring honor and glory to God.  What a 
blessing to see them applying the Biblical teaching and see 
their homes becoming more like Christ.
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Stay up-to-
date with our 

brief  
monthly 

videos on our 
website.

85 in attendance for the TBI

Ordination of  Pastor Alfred

4 graduates from RBC

Ordination of  Brother Happy
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